
SIGN UP FOR YOUR FREE FRAMSDEN OAK TREE 
 

We have been offered an area of land by the Tollemache family for the 
planting of an Oak Grove near to a footpath in Framsden.  

We thought it would be a chance for every child & young person in the village 
to have a tree to tend until the beacon lighting and planting event in the grove 
on Thursday June 2nd, details to follow.     

This will celebrate the Platinum Jubilee of Queen Elizabeth and all of our village 
young people.  

It will be entered into THE QUEEN'S GREEN CANOPY 

Framsden villagers collected acorns in autumn 2020, which were planted and 
tended for the past 18 months. The young trees are now potted up and ready 
for planting.  

 

TREES READY FOR COLLECTION SATURDAY 23RD APRIL 10-12 AT HILL FARM 
FRAMSDEN. 

Please register your children & young people (18 and under) for one of these 
Framsden Oak trees by emailing your village Tree Wardens:  

Jeannie:  jeannie@hillfarm.myzen.co.uk M: 07935921941  

Claire: cemfpc@yahoo.co.uk M: 07747513607 

THANKS!  


